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Alaska Electric Light and Power, the electric utility serving all electric customers in the Juneau area, files
this motion to intervene in docket P-13563. We also request to be included on the mailing list for
communications related to this docket. The e-mail address that should be used is scott.willis@aelp.com

We also file this comment based on the Preliminary Permit Application.

The Project anticipates an eight-mile long transmission line connecting to an existing 138 kV transmission
line. Portions of the existing line do not have adquate capacity to carry this additional power. The
Engineering Feasibility studies mentioned in the Application should also include investigation of additional
transmission capacity for the existing line.
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